
We were recently informed about a consultation paper issued by the Legal Services Board, which 
focuses on a section 69 Order relating to the scope of regulation by the Institute of Trade Mark 
Attorneys.  

Having considered the proposals raised in the paper, this is just to confirm that the Solicitors 
Regulation Authority has no specific comments at this time. 
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